
As a owner of multiple rental properties I'm requesting any rental assistance be sent directly to the 
owners.  Also any rental assistance need must be verified.  As always some will take advantage of the 
current situation.  I expect I will be losing my job very shortly and must have rental income from my 
properties. 
 
Thank you for your fair consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark Meeks 
3374 NW Starview Dr 
Bend, OR 97703  
 


